
G. W. Graham Grizzly 

Announcements 

Friday September 6, 2024 A / Careers / B / Lunch / C / D 
 
 

Theatre Company performs James and the Giant Peach!  
The first meeting of Theatre Company is Tuesday, September 10th, at 3pm in the Theatre. If you are not in 
Theatre Company but want to be, go to the Theatre on Tuesday September 10th to hear all about our 
upcoming production, James and the Giant Peach! See you there!  
 
Boys Soccer Tryouts   
Everyone looking to join the junior and senior boys’ soccer teams are invited to tryouts on Monday, 
September 9th, at 3:15 on the GWG grass field. Make sure you have cleats and shin pads. For more 
information, contact coach Sara Hodgkinson for juniors (grades 9-10) or coach Brady Cameron for seniors 
(grade 11-12) on Teams or in room B103.   
 
Locker Contents 
If you did not clean out your locker in June, your locker contents are in labelled bags in the lost and found 
by the library. Please come and get it. 
 
Counselling Department Reminder 
Welcome back Grizzlies! This is an important reminder from the counselling department. If you need to 
make a course change, please check the sign up sheets outside the counselling area in room C167 and book 
an appointment to meet with your counsellor. If all the appointment times are full then reach out to your 
counsellor on Teams or email and they will give you further instructions.  The deadline for course changes 
is today, so please sign up to meet with your counsellor as soon as possible. Have a great day!    
 
Grad Committee Meeting!  
Grads if you are interested in organizing grad events or planning prom, the grad committee is for you! The 
first meeting is Wednesday September 11 at lunch in room C251.  
 
Yearbooks 
You may order your yearbook from our school website. Yearbooks are $50 from now until January 1st. After 
that they will be $55. Don’t miss out on the memories! 
 
Volleyball Tryouts 
Final tryouts for the volleyball season are tonight with Jr. Varsity boys and girls, and Gr. 9 girls tryouts at 
3pm, Sr. Girls at 4:30pm, and Sr. Boys at 6pm. Last chance grizzlies!  
  
WEX 
Do you have a job?  If you’re in grade 11 or 12 and would like to earn course credit while working at your 
job?   
Please come see Mrs. L in the counselling offices to find out how you can earn course credit towards 
graduation. Deadline for application is September 25th.  
 
 
 



Cross Country   
There will be a meeting today at lunch in the Main Gym for all athletes wanting to join the Cross-Country 
team. Any runners wanting to compete this year, please make sure that you are in attendance or see Mr. 
Dyck for more information.  
 
GSA   
The Gender/Sexuality Alliance is a safe space for queer youth and allies, where we have fun activities, 
snacks, field trips and more! Join us Thursday September 12th at lunch in D2009 for our first meeting of the 
year! Contact Ms. Miller or Mr. Bonshor for details.   
 
Student Council Nominations  
If you would like to be nominated for a position on student council, come get a nomination form from Mr 
Klassen in room D1010 as soon as possible.  The student body will be electing a President, Vice President, 
grade reps and subject reps.  Represent your fellow students and make a difference!  


